
Elliot’s Knob Aerie 680 & Auxiliary  

Every Thursday, Friday & Saturday night, be sure to get your    

ticket for a chance at winning $100.  Must have ticket in hand by 

8pm! The bartenders do a good job at trying to remember to get 

it for you but sometimes they get busy. It is YOUR responsibility to 

make sure to ask for it!  8:01 is too late! 

***For further rules and regulations please see the posting at the bar***  

 

  Aerie Hours Of Operation 

Grill 

Closes 

Sunday 9:00 am to 

9:00 pm 

7:00 

pm 

Monday 2:00 pm to 

11:00 pm 

9:30 

pm 

Tuesday 2:00 pm to 

11:00 pm 

9:30 

pm 

Wednes-

day 

2:00 pm to 

11:00 pm 

9:30 

pm 

Thursday 11:00 am to 

11:30 pm 

10:00 

pm 

Friday 10:00 am to 

1:00 am 

10:00 

pm 

Saturday 9:00 am to 

12:00 am 

10:00 

pm 

Message from   
Aerie President 

I would like to thank Valentine 

Victor and all the volunteers 

that did such a great job at 

the Valentine meal. The food 

was great, and the food came 

out so fast. Thanks to all who 

went to the conference in 

North Carolina. Our total    

donations were $37,027.54!  

Thanks to all the members 

who made this possible. Good 

luck to all the bowlers going 

to North Carolina in March. 

Remember to bring your best 

chili for the chili cook off 

March 23rd . Renovation to 

the social room will be      

happening soon if anyone 

would like to help. The times 

and dates will be posted. 

 

“Shady” Brady Kirby 

Aerie President 

NEWSLETTER 

Trivia every           
Thursday with         

Dave McCormick 

 

As long as they are       

available, we have 5 for 35’s 

at the bar every  Sunday!  

Usually starting around 

2:30-3pm and  going 

until...well either we run out 

of tickets, players or Kity 

runs out of patience.  :)  

 



Message from Auxiliary President  

If you  haven’t done so already 

sign up for our  TEXT MESSAG-

ING LIST!!  

Just Text  EAGLES680  to  78859 

This is a great way to stay up to 

date with all the happenings 

going on at the club.   We won’t 

bombard you with a bunch of 

texts, usually 1 a week with the 

weekend entertainment and food 

specials.  Occasionally there may 

be more if there is something 

special going on.   

If you decide you don’t want to 

 

Message from Auxiliary Secretary 

Hello my Sisters and Brothers: 
What a wonderful time we had in the Outer Banks for the conference. There 
were 160 members from aeries and auxiliaries in the state of Virginia and 
North Carolina. A total of $924,304.12 was given to charity since the last 
meeting in November. Wow. That is truly something to be proud of. 
In March we will be having a Chili cook-off and bake sale. Look for details. 
And our Aerie Anniversary is coming up in April. That is always a great time. 
We initiated several members this month. Please welcome new members  
Kendall Cline and Brooke Hensley. Also welcome back Sherry Martin, a       
re-enrollee. 
PLEASE I need to know when you have changed anything…. name,     
address or phone number. Call me, email me or leave info at the bar 
please. If you do not notify me, then I may not be able to contact you 
with important information. And that information needs to be complete 
and correct because the dues are coming due soon. 
THE GRAND AERIE will be pulling information from the MMS sys-
tem on March 15 
Also many of you joined prior to having emails. I need that information. The 
best way to get that to me is to send me an email at reesepolly@comcast.net, 
That way I can be sure I have your email correct. 
Also please keep us informed of any illness or family sickness or death by 
contacting any of the officers or leaving a note at the bar, or by contacting me 
at the number below. We cannot offer help, visit or do anything to help you if 
we do not know. 
Remember our military and our sick and shut-ins in your  prayers. Let’s     
continue to be 
“People Helping People”! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pauline H Reese, Secretary, 540-294-8050 

First I want to send a huge thank you to  every-

one who helped out with the Valentine’s Dinner 

to make it a huge success!  A special thanks to 

Lois & Victor on organizing and cooking!  It was 

a great turnout!  

This month we will be having a Chili Cook off on 

March 23rd! Bring your favorite chili recipe, and 

we will be selling cups of chili then you can vote 

on your favorite one!  We will also be having a 

bake sale   going on at the same time. All money 

will go to the ladies auxiliary.   

Good luck to all of our bowlers going down to the 

State Bowling Tournament in the Outer Banks 

next weekend.   

Congratulations to our recent Month End     

Membership winners...January was David 

Reese and Kimmi Diehl and February was Greg 

Chilafoux.   

Easter is at the end of this month, March 

31st..Remeber the reason we celebrate Easter!  

Your Auxiliary President,  

Becky Mohler 



 State Bowling  

Tournament in  

The Outer Banks 

March 8-10 



Changes to By-Laws 

There will be a vote on changes to the By-Laws during the 1st 
meeting in March.  There are several by-laws up for change.  
The changes will be read at both meetings in February as well 
as before the vote at the meeting in March.  There will also 
be copies of the changes behind the bar, and sent out via 

email.   



Friday nights ~ 8:00-11:30 pm  

Saturday nights ~ 7:30-11:00 pm 

Friday                                                  

March 1st  

Rewind 

Friday                                            

March 15th  

Bottoms Up 

Saturday                                         

March 2nd                        

Bobby & Sandy 

Saturday                             

March 9th  

Karaoke w/ Danny Fultz 

Friday                                                   

March 8th  

The Sundry League 

Saturday                                      

March 16th                                   

Karaoke w/                           

Dave McCormick 

Friday                           

March 22nd                    

Mark Patterson 

Saturday                          

March 23rd                        

South Wind Acoustic Duo 

Friday                    

March29th        

Sweetwater 

Saturday                     

March 30th                

Looking Glass                 

Entertainment 



  Fri March 1st  

Shrimp 

Steaks 

Sat March 2nd  

Stuffed Shells  

Thurs March 7th 

Pizza 

Fri March 8th 

Country Fried Steak 

Steaks 

Sat March 9th  

Chicken Cordon 

Bleu 

Thurs Mar 14th 

Taco Salad 

Fri Mar 15th  

Shrimp  

Steaks 

Sat Mar 16th  

Roast Beef 

Thurs Mar 21st  

Pizza 

Fri Mar 22nd  

Breaded Pork Chops 

Steaks 

Sat Mar 23rd  

Lemon Chicken w/ 

Angel Hair Pasta 

 

Thurs Mar 28th  

Chicken            

Parmesan 

Fri Mar 29th  

Shirmp 

Steaks 

Sat Mar 30th  

Swedish Meatballs 

w/ Egg Noodles 

Drink Prices: 

Bottle/Can Beer-$2.00      Specialty Beer-$2.50        Draft Beer: Glass-$1.50    

Draft Beer Pitcher-$5.25              Mixes-$1.25 ($1.00  w/ Fountain Soda)  

Red Eye Pitcher-$5.75      Tea-$2.00  (Unlimited Refills) 

Sodas-$1.25            Juice-$1.25                      Coffee-$1.25         
                                                                                                                                     
Bottle Water-$1.25   

 


